Be in the know
MS and HS Connection
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Are you ready for term two?? Itis going
to be even better as we work to improve !
and propel Nibras to new heights. I'd like |
to say welcome to some staff members, so i
|
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long to some staff members and
congratulations to many of our students in
this addition of the middle / high
newsletter. !
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Principal’s Pick

I am excited to announce the highest overall grade point averages for each grade in
the high school and middle school:
Karem Fakhouri — grade 9;
Hrishikaesh Aiyer — grade 10;
Ayat Derhem — grade 11;
and Joanna Kowatli — grade 12!!
Congratulations on your superior level of dedication to academic excellence and the pursuit
of knowledge because, as we all know — knowledge is power and failure is not an option!!!
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What’s new?
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The school has recently been painted and
new lockers have been installed. We are
working to improve Nibras in many ways.
The school was painted and new lockers
installed during the holidays. Please support
us by reiterating our expectation that
students will take pride in the new
environment,

The corner area at the
start of hall one with
soft seating is reserved
for seniors. They may
be there during break.







Engineering Week Winners

At its heart, engineering is about
using science to find creative
practical solutions. It's a noble
profession. Congratulations to our
yvoung team of engineers! You did
a great job. Keep it up!

Middle and High School Awards Ceremony

Congratulations to the students
who showed an outstanding
performance in term one!

A middle school award ceremony
was done last week, where all
students who got good grades in
the core subjects were given
certificates and gifts.

Also, all students that have a good
conduct and perfect attendance on
the system were given certificates
for their good behavior.




There is no elevator to
success; you have to take
the stairs. Keep going!
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Upcoming events:

International Day: January 26th at 1:00-5:00

Please click this link if you are coming and are interested in contributing:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSc6rWf2sDleAmBMj9-a5YLVIXDTuMVVOQF2IVLEIE-fFgK
7EYg/viewform

Parent night: February 27th @ 12:00-5:00


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc6rWf2sDleAmBMj9-a5YLV9XDTuMVVQF2lVLEiE-fFgK7EYg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc6rWf2sDleAmBMj9-a5YLV9XDTuMVVQF2lVLEiE-fFgK7EYg/viewform

